From: Markham-

Sent: 07 December 2021 16:23

To: Planning <

Cc:

Subject: Ref NYM/2021/0882/FL

I refer to the correspondence recievef from Ged Lyth of nycc highways on the aforementioned scheme.

Please find attached the current parking area which measure 16x13m at its tightest points.

As the applicant only has 2No vehicles, there is more than enough parking space to provide 2no more
spaces, plus more for deliveries if required.

With regards to his commemts about the concrete bases of the shepher huts being close to the highway and
possibly affecting surface water run off.

The application shows the proposed location of these huts which are over 60 metres from the highway at its
closest points and will in no way affect any road drainage.

I trust this information will assist in your report.
Yours sincerely

Philip Markham

Sent from my Galaxy
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